Weber County Planning Commission
2380 Washington Blvd.

Ogden, UT 84401

Re: Proposed Lindsley Ranch Subdivision

1595 So. 7500 West (Approx)

To Whom It May Concern;

Please be advised that we have approved the Proposed Lindsley Ranch Construction Drawings dated July
18, 2011, prepared by Reeve and Associates for the piping and related improvements of the existing
irrigation canal along the frontage of the above referenced subdivision.

Sincerely yours

h/"
e
Glen W/ﬁnt esiden

Warren Irrigation Co.



